Thomas Memorial Library Study Committee

Minutes of Special Meeting: Thursday, July 30, 2009 @ 6:30 P.M.


In Attendance:
Representing:
Nancy Marshall, Chair
Virginia Cantara, Robert Chatfield, Nancy O’Sullivan
and Jessica Sullivan
TML Board of Trustees

Penny Olsen
Former TML Trustee
Norman R. Jordan
CE Historical Society 

Jay Scherma, Library Director
Thomas Memorial Library
Absent:

Patricia Bredenberg and Edward Nadeau
TML Board of Trustees 
Anne Swift-Kayatta
CE Town Council
Agenda:

1. Call to order:
6:32 P.M.
Nancy Marshall, Chair
2. Approval of Meeting Minutes

Motion: 
Accept minutes of the July 16, 2009 meeting.
Result: 
Unanimously approved
3. State the objective of this special meeting:
Nancy Marshall
· To review the Phase III Renderings prepared by Kevin Whitney
· To review the Phase III Final Report prepared by Bill Wilson

· Compile feedback and suggested changes to the consultants

Motion:
Move to approve the Phase III Final Report with suggested changes.
Results:
Unanimously approved
4.  Other Business

a) The Study Committee discussed inviting the Town Council for a tour of the TML immediately prior to the September 3rd Workshop, as well as providing light refreshments.  Nancy Marshall will communicate the invitation to Jim Rowe, chairman of the Town Council.

b) Nancy Marshall will give a Power Point Presentation on the Final Report to the Town Council on August 10, 2009 (meeting starts at 7:30pm in Town Hall)
c) Apropos the reference to possible mold issues in the Spurwink School basement, Jay mentioned that Facilities Manager, Ernie MacVane, had a technician from Air Quality Management stop at the library and that the technician had taken samples from the Community Room, Rachel's Office and the Technical Services Workroom.  Test results should be back in about a week.
5. Confirmation of next meeting:  The monthly meeting scheduled for Thursday, August 20, 2009 has been cancelled.  No additional meetings have been scheduled at this time.
6. Adjournment:
7:35 P.M. 
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